## Smoke Signals ... From the McKinneys

Sent By: Trinity Baptist Church · 2001 W Pioneer Parkway · Grand Prairie, TX 75051 October / November 2014 | Irrygmcknny@yahoo.com · (253) 471-3632

Dear Pastor and Church,

## The Grace and Goodness of the Lord.....

Here we are on the road doing some of our furlough and enjoying every bit of it. We are very busy but in a different way. I think just spending our time together in a different way has really been a blessing to Regina and I. Yet, while we are on the road, we get news from families that need help and some are sick, and even others losing loved ones. I am glad for the grace of God that supplies, sustains, and is sufficient for every need.

We left almost a month ago and will have been in 13 churches and two fellowship meetings. The month of October looks to be productive since a few of them are churches we have not been to in the past. Then November is even looking to be as promising with a Revival meeting on the Mississippi Choctaw reservation.

The Love of Family......We are going to be home for Thanksgiving to spend it with our Family and church family on through the December holidays. We will start back up in January and go until sometimes in March. Hopefully, we will be through sometimes after summer. We are on face time a lot staying in contact with the grandkids and our children on the phone. Calls from our church family gives us good news about the churches and all that is going on. I thank the Lord for all the good help we are getting in taking care of the preaching and teaching of the Word.

The Churches Are Hospitable......Every Church has been friendly, generous, and hospitable. This makes us wanting to get to the next destination to present this ministry to the people of God. The Lord has given us some good meetings and all has been encouraging to our hearts....praise the Lord!!!

May The Lord Bless,	September
	OctoberSpecial
Larry G McKinney	
Pray for Joanher husband just passed awa	av with cancer and pray for our cafety !!